
How to Submit Public Comment for the June 15, 2022 
AMBAG Executive/Finance Committee Meeting 

On September 16, 2021, Governor Newsom signed AB 361 into law. The provisions enacted by 
AB 361 provide flexibility to meet remotely during a proclaimed emergency and will sunset on 
January 1, 2024. The AMBAG Executive/Finance Committee meeting will be conducted via 
GoToWebinar as established by Resolution 2022-14 adopted by the AMBAG Board of Directors 
at their May 25, 2022 meeting. 

Persons who wish to address the AMBAG Executive/Finance Committee on an item to be 
considered at June 15, 2022 meeting are encouraged to submit comments in writing at 
info@ambag.org by 5:00 PM, Tuesday, June 14, 2022. Please note the following information. 

1. Subject line should read “Public Comment for the June 15, 2022 Executive/Finance 
Committee Meeting”. 

2. Note the agenda item you are commenting on. 

3. The agency clerk will read up to 3 minutes of any public comment submitted. 

If you have questions, please leave a message on our General Voicemail Box at 831-883-3750 
Ext. 300 and staff will get back to you as soon as possible. 

Ana Flores, Clerk of the Board can be reached at aflores@ambag.org. 


